
 

MEDIA NOTICE 
 
For immediate release, 11/15/23 
Contact: Taryn Lawson, communications coordinator 
tmlawson@defiancelibrary.org 
419-782-1456 ext. 1106 
 

Defiance Libraries Closed for Thanksgiving 
 
[DEFIANCE] – Defiance Public Library System (DPLS) will be closed 
Thursday, November 23, 2023, for the Thanksgiving holiday. This 
includes Defiance Public, Sherwood Branch, & Johnson Memorial 
libraries (JML is regularly closed on Thursdays). 
 

### 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Defiance Public Library 
320 Fort St. 
Defiance, OH 43512 
ph. 419-782-1456 
fax. 419-782-6235 
 

Johnson Memorial Library 
116 W High St. 
Hicksville, OH 43526 
ph. 419-542-6200 
fax. 419-542-1015 
 

Sherwood Branch Library 
117 N Harrison  
Sherwood, OH 43556 
ph. 419-899-4343 
fax. 419-899-3479 
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